
 
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 

RFI No.: OPA-RFI-17-02 

For: IT SUPPORT SERVICES 

 

The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) is soliciting information from interested vendors to 

obtain information technology (IT) technical support and maintenance for OPA’s servers and 

network.   

 

Issue Date: April 14, 2017 

Deadline: April 21, 2017 

 

Place: Office of Public Accountability 

DNA Building Suite 401 

238 Archbishop Flores St. 

Hagatna, Guam 96910  

 

or 

 

Email: admin@guamopa.com 

  

Submit or email a copy of the requested information, along with any supplementary materials.   

Responses to this document must be received no later than 12:00 pm, Chamorro Standard Time 

(GMT+10), April 21, 2017. 

  

Inquiries related to the RFI must be submitted in writing to the Office of Public Accountability 

via e-mail at admin@guamopa.com. 
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